Zoe Gallett

From: on behalf of Transportation
To: paul dennis
Subject: RE: Foxhill area traffic calming

Thank you for taking the time to contact us. This message confirms receipt of your e-mail.

Your enquiry has been passed to an appropriate team/officer who will respond if necessary to your query as quickly
as possible. Some queries may demand greater investigation than others, in these circumstances the team/officer
will let you know what progress has been made within 15 working days of this e-mail.

If you do not receive a response within this time period please contact us at transportation@bathnes.gov.uk

Transport & Planning Policy

From: paul dennis [mailto:prdennis208@yahoo.co.uk]
Sent: 18 February 2011 13:28

To: Transportation

Subject: Re: Foxhill area traffic calming

| would like to make an objection to the proposed traffic caiming on hawthorn grove. | am a resident at no 87 and the
proposed calming measure is located outside my home. | make objections on three counts, firstly how will the traffic
calming measure affect the large amount of traffic heading to the mod site in foxhill, using hawthorn grove as a rat run
in rush hour traffic. secondly the noise level of vehicles slowing and accelerating. We already have a bus stop close to
our house, so a bus will accelerate, slow, accelerate away every 15 minutes increasing the noise levels. Thirdly,
damage and devaluation to my property. | understand from government guidelines that no speed humps of any kind
can be located within 25 metres from a bridge, subway or tunnel. so for that reason there must be a threat from
structural damage. This coupled with the noise levels, the fact that my driveway is located on the top of it,surely would
dramatically decrease the value of my home. | am not opposed to traffic calming measures but there are diffrent
ways to combat the problem.

Yours sincerely Paul Dennis



